RECREATION GROUND PUMP STATION
AND WASTEWATER MAIN UPGRADE

The latest stage of work on the Recreation Ground Pump Station and Wastewater Upgrade project involves the
construction of new wastewater pipeline along Camp Street in the Queenstown Town Centre. The wastewater pipe will
be installed into open trenches and will result in a number of temporary road closures. The intention is to complete the
work at the top of Camp Street ahead of the busy ski season. Thanks for your patience while this essential infrastructure

upgrade is completed.
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CAMP STREET CLOSURES: 17TH MAY - LATE SEPTEMBER 2021

Rec Ground Carpark to Camp Street Intersection closed from 20 July for
Roundabout. Closed: 14 May for approx 7 days. approx. 4 days

pr— Camp Street (between Memorial and Shotover) Camp Street (between Ballarat and Church
closed from 25 May for approx. 11 days Street) one lane closed from 26 July for

approx. 13 days
Shotover Street intersection. One lane

closed from 10 June for approx. 7 days Camp Street (between Church and Earl St.)
temporary removal of parking to allow lane
Camp Street (between Shotover St and shift. From 12 August for approx. 11 days
@amm» KFC drivethrough exit): closed from 18
June for approx. 7 days Earl Street to Marine Parade: temporary
e removal of parking to allow lane shift.
Camp Street (between KFC drive through From 27 August for approx 19 days

@ exit and Ballarat Street) closed from 9 July
for approx. 7 days
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If you have any enquiries about this project please contact us LAKES DISTRICT

on 03 441 0499 or email services@qldc.govt.nz COUNCIL




